

RECEIVED

FEB 2 0 2020

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

February 13, 2020

VIA EMAIL and REGULAR MAIL

Karen Senger, RN, BSN
Supervisor, Central Office Operations
Section
Division of Health Care Facilities and
Programs
Illinois Department of Public Health
525 – 535 West Jefferson Street
Springfield, Illinois 62761-0001

Mr. Mike Constantino
Illinois Department of Public Health
Division of Health Systems Development
Program Review Section
525 West Jefferson Street
2nd Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761-0001

RE: Rehabilitation Institute of Chicago d/b/a Shirley Ryan AbilityLab
Project # 19-008
Increased Number of Rehabilitation Beds

Dear Ms. Senger and Mr. Constantino:

We are in receipt of your letter of today's date. Please be advised that effective February 3, 2020, we have twelve (12) additional beds operational as a result of Project #19-008. We will send a similar letter once the remaining eight (8) beds become operational, likely June, 2020.

If you have additional questions, please do not hesitate to call (312.238.6208) or email (nparidy@sralab.org) me.

Very truly yours,

Nancy E. Paridy

Senior Vice President,

Chief Administrative Officer

Vancy C. Panely